
SEASIDE SHOOTING                       10/12/12        6:00a             DMF

SEASIDE POLICE ARE STILL INVESTIGATING INTO A SHOOTING THAT OCCURRED
LAST NIGHT. POLICE ARRIVED AT THE 1700 BLOCK OF SOTO STREET IN SEASIDE AT
ABOUT 8:30 P.M. WITH REPORTS OF SHOTS FIRED, BUT COULD NOT FIND ANY
EVIDENCE OF A SHOOTING. APPROXIMATELY ONE HOUR LATER, POLICE LEARNED A
MAN WAS BEING TREATED FOR A GUNSHOT WOUND AT A NEARBY HOSPITAL. POLICE
BELIEVE THE MAN WAS HIT BY CROSSFIRE AROUND THE SAME TIME OFFICERS FIRST
ARRIVED ON THE SCENE, IT IS UNKNOWN AT THIS TIME IF THE SHOOTING IS GANG
RELATED.
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